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REPORT FOR ACTION 

Strategy for Minimizing the Negative Impacts of 
Residential Infill Construction - Update 

Date:  April 16, 2018 
To:  Planning and Growth Management Committee 
From:  Chief Building Official and Executive Director, Toronto Building 
Wards:  All 

SUMMARY 

The purpose of this report is to advise the Planning and Growth Management 
Committee that the Chief Building Official and Executive Director, Toronto Building will 
be submitting a report titled "Strategy for Minimizing the Negative Impacts of Residential 
Infill Construction Activity - Update" for the Planning and Growth Management 
Committee's consideration on May 1, 2018. 

SIGNATURE 

Will Johnston, P.Eng. 
Chief Building Official and Executive Director 
Toronto Building 
will.johnston@toronto.ca 
(416) 397-4446
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